Dear PPG member,

As you aware, I have taken over from Luan as Practice Manager. 

We have had a quite a few members leave us and we are doing are very best to get new members signed up.

I will be in touch soon with regards to the next meeting. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find enclosed a copy of our latest newsletter.

Kind regards

Joanne 
Encl
